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mail.admin@finksburg.org

From: mail.admin@finksburg.org
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 5:21 PM
To: 'mail.admin@finksburg.org'
Subject: The Finksburg News February 2022:  FPACC Election, $50,000 Facade Improvement 

Program

Finksburg Planning and Citizens' Council Inc. 

 
FPACC Elections: 

The nomination committee consists of Michael Davis and Skip Boyles Jr 
 
The current list of candidates is as follows: 
President: Skip Boyles Jr 
Vice President: Open 
Secretary: Christopher Gayo 
Treasurer: Sissy (Alice) Altstatt 
Communications Director: Michael Davis 
Members at Large (4 maximum): Dennis Raver, Mark Fraser 
 
Board meetings are generally one evening a month. 
Should you wish to run for any board position, please let us know by email 
at: mail.admin@finksburg.org. 

Finksburg Facade Improvement Program! 
We are pleased to announce the Finksburg Sustainable Community was awarded $50,000 for a 
Facade Improvement Program from the State of Maryland. 
The Carroll County Department of Planning, in conjunction with the Finksburg Planning and 
Citizens’ Council Inc, applied and was awarded the grant. 
The result of a joint effort of FPACC and our wonderful county planning department partners. 
This is to improve the appearance of building façades and signs within the Finksburg Sustainable 
Community boundaries. 
More Details: 
https://www.carrollcountymd.gov/residents/county-news/county-news-releases/50-000-awarded-
for-finksburg-facade-improvement-program 
https://dhcd.maryland.gov/Documents/PressReleases/FY2022_SRP_AwardList.pdf 
https://www.carrollcountymd.gov/government/directory/planning/sustainable-
communities/finksburg-sustainable-community 
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Finksburg Survey: 
Dear Finksburg Residents and Business Owners, 

The Finksburg Planning and Citizens’ Council, Inc. would like your assistance in determining how 
FPACC can address your specific interest and concerns within the community. Completing 
our questionnaire will greatly help FPACC target initiatives the community deem most important. 
Your time in completing this questionnaire is very much appreciated. Responses are anonymous. 
Please Click Here. 

Skip Boyles 
President, Finksburg Planning and Citizens’ Council, Inc. 
 
 

Membership Dues: 
A reminder that it’s time to pay 2021 membership dues. To join or renew with our group, it only 
costs $10 per family and $25 for businesses. We accept online payments and checks. Please use 
the membership page. Business members are welcome to schedule a short presentation about their 
business at a general membership meeting. Dues are optional, but appreciated. Thanks for your 
help and support. 

 

 Further information can be found on our website, http://www.finksburg.org. 

    
Board of Directors: 

• Sissy (Alice) Altstatt  • Christopher Gayo  • Skip Boyles Jr  • Dennis Raver  • Michael Davis 

Finksburg Planning and Citizens’ Council Inc., P.O. Box 70 Finksburg, Maryland  21048 
www.finksburg.org 

 

 
Note:  If you no longer wish to receive email from FPACC, reply to this email with the word Unsubscribe as the subject.  

 
 


